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Member for Yerrabi
Minister for Health
Minister for Transport and City Services
Minister for Higher Education, Training and Research
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Mrs Giulia Jones MLA
Chair, Standing Committee on Justice and Community Safety
scrutiny@parliament.act.gov.au


Dear Mrs Jones

The Standing Committee on Justice and Community Safety Scrutiny Report 3 has noted that, the National Law Amendment Regulation on the Midwife Insurance Exemption was not tabled on the first sitting day of the Legislative Assembly following the publication of the Regulation by the Victorian Government Printer in December 2016. 

The Committee has also noted the absence of the Explanatory Statement when the Regulation was tabled in the February 2017 sitting period. 

I apologise for this oversight and advise that an Explanatory Statement, will be provided to the 
Legislative Assembly during the May 2017 sitting period.

Yours sincerely




Meegan Fitzharris MLA
Minister for Health
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